
Rotary Club of Canterbury 

Business Meeting Minutes 

4th February 2020 

1. 	 The President gave a 6 monthly presentation review of his year in office


2. 	 Pentangular Leuven 2020 


	 Alistair Scott reminded Members that the next Pentangular event was due 	
	 on 15-17 May. It would be useful if Members could give an 	 	 	
	 indication of attendance during the Leuven representative visit on 18th 	
	 February


3. Honey Bears Nursery


	 Bob Anderson gave an update on the Honey Bears Nursery charity 	 	
	 fundraising. Whilst they have an existing District Grant, it is understood that 
	 there are funds available for another District Grant application this Rotary 	
	 year and this is being considered.


4. 	 Dining Fund


	 The Treasurer identified  that the Dining Fund had approximately £1000 	
	 surplus in the account. It was recommended by Stephen Thompson that this 
	 is transferred to the Centenary celebrations account. This was put to the 	
	 Club; proposed by Tim Brett and carried unanimously.


5. 	 100 Club Draw was made. The winners are as follows:-


	 	 1st prize - Sydney Denham


	 	 2nd prize - Michael Leadbeater


	 	 3rd prize - Ken Beere


	 	 4th prize - Leonard Rea


6.	 The meeting closed at 1435.



